
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 10, 2024 9:39 AM 
'Dade Bryant' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Reject Duke Rate Hike Docket #20240025 

Good morning George P Simpson, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/10/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 05033-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240025, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Cfiarfie Smitn 11 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure 

From: Dade Bryant <dadebryant@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, June 8, 2024 3:55 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Reject Duke Rate Hike Docket #20240025 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

06/08/2024 3:52 PM 

To Whom It May Concern: 
I am opposed to this rate increased proposed by Duke Energy. 
As a homeowner and resident of Winter Park, I feel our energy rates, some of the highest in the US, are already far too 
high. Duke Energy continues to gouge customers when their profit margins are obscene. 
Please do all that you can to prevent this rate hike. 
Regards, 
George P Simpson 
525 London Rd 
Winter Park, FL 32792 
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